
UNITED STATES� 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION� 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS� 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 • 

February 12, 1998 

MEMORANDUM TO:� L. Joseph Callan 
Executive Dire~0}f _ 

FROM:� John T. Larkins,'ttk'lf~ 
ACRS/ACNW 

SUBJECT:� PROPOSED GENERIC LETTER, "GUIDANCE 
ON THE STORAGE, PRESERVATION, AND 
SAFEKEEPING OF QUALITY ASSURANCE 
RECORDS IN ELECTRONIC MEDIA" 

During the 448th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, 

February 5-7, 1998, the Committee decided not to review the proposed subject generic letter.� 

Reference:� 
Memorandum dated January 9, 1998, from Frank J, Miraglia, NRR, to Thomas T. Martin,� 
CRGR, Subject: Request for Review and Endorsement of the Proposed Generic Letter Titled,� 
"Guidance on the Storage, Preservation, and Safekeeping of Quality Assurance Records in� 
Electronic Media."� 

cc: J. Hoyle, SECY 
J. Blaha, OEDO 
J. Mitchell, OEDO 
S. Collins, NRR 
S. Black, NRR 
T. Martin, AEOD 
M. Knapp, RES 
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